
 
 

Faculty Association Open House 
Monday , November 4th  

9:30am – 2:30pm 

Please stop by the newly updated FA Office, 

(7-205) for some coffee, hot cider, tea and a sweet treat. 

 

Full-time teaching, professional staff and adjuncts are invited to attend. This 

is a great opportunity for you to ask what the FA is all about and what we do 

for you.  

We hope to see you on the 4th! 


